Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Granger Drive over Steinhatchee River Bridge Replacement

A Project Development and Environment (PD&E) study was completed by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) on June 9, 2023, for the Granger Drive Bridge Replacement project located in Steinhatchee, Taylor County, Florida. At the request of the Taylor County Board of Commissioners, the build and no-build alternatives for the Granger Drive Bridge, derived from the PD&E Study, were presented for further consideration. At the Taylor County commission meeting held on Monday, October 2, 2023, a motion was made to completely remove the Granger Drive bridge and rescind the Local Agency Program (LAP) agreement with FDOT. This motion was favored 5-0 by the commissioners; therefore, there will be no further work conducted by FDOT on this project.
